
 

8 
24044 

  

Dear ALRC Members, 

  

I cautiously support the new license for Little Manhattan at 6718 Odana Road. 

  

Longtime ALRC members will remember this address as the location of a series of problematic 

establishments. I am hopeful that this new business can break that cycle and be successful. While I 

would prefer to see a full restaurant, rather than a pool hall created here, I believe that limiting to beer 

and wine only, with no entertainment license, is a good first step to ensuring safety. I have spoken 

with MPD West District Captain Lengfeld and he agrees. 

  

Thank you all for your service to our city. 

  

Mark C. 

-------------------  

Alder Mark Clear, 19th District, Madison, WI 

 

 

 

 


